JPIM CONTY MEMORANDUM

Date: August 13,2019

To: Julie Castafieda, Clerk of the Board From: Sharon Bronson
Pima County Board of Supervisors District 3 Supervisor
Pima County Board of Supervisors

Re: Addendum ltem for August 19, 2019 Meecting

Please place the following item on the addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting on
August 19, 2019.

New Business

Release to the public the August 13, 2019, Attorney-Client Privilege Memorandum from
Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney, Andy Flagg. Re: May 7, 2019 Stonegarden Approval and the
Open Meeting Law.




